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7 November 2024

Dear Hansard Editors,

I would like to make a correction to an answer I gave during Cabinet Office Oral
Parliamentary Questions on Thursday 24 October, recorded in Hansard Volume 755, Column
389.

In response to the question asked by Dr Scott Arthur MP, I misspoke when I said “The
Chancellor of the Exchequer recently took decisive action by appointing a new Covid
Counter-Fraud Commissioner to help us recover public money and ensure that this never
happens again”.

Instead, I should have said “The Chancellor of the Exchequer recently took decisive action by
commencing the appointment of a new Covid Counter-Fraud Commissioner to help us
recover public money and ensure that this never happens again”.

I am copying this letter to Dr Scott Arthur MP, I have requested that a copy of this letter is
deposited in the Libraries of the Houses of Parliament.

Yours sincerely,

Georgia Gould MP
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